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INVESTIGATORS AND FAMILY ASKING FOR PUBLIC’S HELP WITH 11-YEAR-OLD HOMICIDE 

Reward Offered for Key Information:  Brian Sullivan Last Seen July 8, 2007 
 

  
 
For Immediate Release: 
 
Chili, NY (July 6, 2018) –The  Monroe County Sheriff’s Office and family of Brian Sullivan, missing since 

July 8, 2007, are asking for the public’s help in solving an 11-year-old homicide.  Investigators believe 

Sullivan, of Chili, was slain.  Investigators are seeking the public’s help in locating Sullivan’s remains, 

including key information that leads to Sullivan’s whereabouts.   A Crime Stoppers reward is being offered for 

key information in the case.   

 

“Time generates opportunity for new information to surface in any case,” said Sheriff Todd K. Baxter.  

“This is especially true in the case of Brian Sullivan, whose remains have not been located 11 years after his 

disappearance.  If you have information that can help bring closure to Brian’s family, we urge you to come 

forward.”  Anyone with details on the case is asked to call 911. 

 

Background:   

Brian Sullivan was 19 years old when he was last seen July 8, 2007 at the Burger King drive-thru restaurant, 

located at 1300 Chili Avenue, Rochester.   Sullivan’s red Pontiac Sunfire was found nearby on Lettington 

Avenue. 
 
 

 
 

Media Availability:  Inv. Sgt. Scott Walsh will be available Today, Friday, July 6, 2018 at 11:00 a.m. at the 

Sheriff’s Office (Plaza Level) to answer questions. 

 

### 

Brian Sullivan 

 

Last seen:  

7/8/2007 

 

Burger King 

1300 Chili Ave. 

Rochester, NY 
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